December 10, 1956

Mz. V. J. Thompson, Chaiman
Review Committee
Pacific Gas and Rlectric Company
243 Market Street
San PFranciseco 6, California
Dear Mr, Tho-p-bm
Reference: R. C, Case No, 100
Although the Union's position would bDe
sustained by the application of the revised
language of Section 206.10(b), it is felt that
R. C. Case No. 100 should be dropped, With the
present language, no further difficulty of this

kind should oeccur.,

Very truly yours,

L. L. Mitchell, Secretary
Review Committes
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